
Thurs 2nd March Year 2 

at 2.40pm in the Year 2 

classrooms. 
 

Year 5 Visit  

On 28th March, Year 5 

have been invited to Al-

cester Academy to see 

'Alice in Wonderland'. A 

separate letter has been 

sent home, please ask at 

the office if you have not 

received one. 
 

End of day pick up  

Please could parents of 

Year 1 and Year 2 chil-

dren not walk around the 

back of the school until 

after 3.05pm as lessons 

are being disturbed. 

Could I also ask parents 

that if lessons are still 

taking place on the play-

ground, please wait for 

the lesson to end before 

walking through. Many 

thanks. 
 

 

Half Term Multi Sport 

Club 

Dave Geden will be hold-

ing a club on 20th, 21st 

and 22nd February at 

school.   

Time 10am-3pm.  

£12 per day or £30 for 3 

days. If you are interest-

ed please ask at the of-

fice. 
 

The last day of this half 

term is Friday 17th Feb-

ruary. The staff, Gover-

nors and I hope that you 

have an enjoyable half 

term holiday. 
 

Children return to school 

on Monday 27th Febru-

ary. 

 

 

There is only one week to 

go before the half term 

break! It has been a busy 

half term and there are 

plenty of events for your 

diary in the weeks to 

come.  
 

School Photos 

Braiswick Photographic 

are in school on Tuesday 

14th February to take indi-

vidual and sibling photo-

graphs. If you have a pre-

school/older child and 

would like their photo-

graph taken with their sib-

ling(s) please arrive at 

school at 8.45a.m. 
 

Indoor Athletics  

Competition  

Well done to the athletics 

team, St Nicholas won the 

heats and are through to 

the final which is due to 

be held at the beginning 

of March - a letter will go 

out to parents with details 

once they've been con-

firmed. 
 

Snow Closures 

The threat of snow is once 

again forecast. Should the 

need arise to close the 

school, the main way to 

communicate this will be 

via text message. It is 

therefore vital that we 

have your mobile number 

on file. Please contact the 

office if your mobile num-

ber has recently changed. 

Notice of any school clo-

sures will also be put on 

the school’s website and 

our social media pages on 

Facebook and Twitter. 

 

Pancake Races  

Tuesday 28th February   

As in previous years, Year 

6 children will be taking 

part in the pancake races 

being held in Alcester 

High Street. Other local 

schools will also be tak-

ing part and it is a great 

community event. Please 

come along at 12.30 

should you wish to sup-

port the children. 
 

Parents' Consultations 

7th & 8th March 

Once again you will be 

able to book these ap-

pointments online. A sep-

arate letter will be sent 

home with the children 

next week with more in-

formation on how to do 

this. Should you require 

access to the internet to 

book your appointments, 

please ask at the office 

where you will be able to 

use a school laptop. 

Please contact the school 

office if you have any 

queries. 
 

ParentPay - Years 3-6 

You should have received 

your activation letters, 

and can now use this 

online system to pay for 

school dinners. Parents 

of high school children 

will be familiar with this 

method of payment, we 

hope you will find this a 

more convenient way of 

paying. If you have any 

queries please contact 

the school office. 
 

Parent Information  

Meetings 

After half-term there are 

two information meetings 

regarding SATs: 

Weds 1st March Year 6 

at 3.30pm in the school 

hall. 
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Tuesday 14th February  

Braiswick Photographic 
 

20th—24th February  

Half Term 
 

Wednesday 1st March Year 

6 SATs Information Meeting 

3.30pm 
 

Thursday 2nd March  

Year 2 SATs Information 

Meeting 2.40pm 
 

Friday 3rd March  

Bingo Night 
 

Tuesday 7th & 8th March 

Parents Evenings 4-7 pm 
 

Thursday 9th March Year 5 

Physics Day 
 

Monday 13th March 

Year 4 Shakespeare  

Workshop 
 

Tuesday 14th March 

Year 1 Phonics Workshop for 

parents 2.30pm 
 

Week beginning 20th March 

Shakespeare Week 
 

Thursday 23rd March  

Mother’s Day Assembly Re-

ception, Year 1 & Year 2 

9.10am 
 

Friday 24th March  

Mother’s Day Assembly Key 

Stage 2 9.10am 
 

Tuesday 28th March 

Year 5 to Alcester Academy 

’Alice in Wonderland’ 
 

Friday 31st March  

Disco 
 

Wednesday 5th April  

Year 5 Easter Assembly 

9.10am 
 

Thursday 6th April 

Year 5 Easter Assembly 

9.10am 
 

Friday 7th April  

Break up for Easter 
 

Next Newsletter  

Friday  3rd March 

10th February 
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Mrs Karen O’Shea 
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Reception Chinese New Year Celebrations  

Reception thoroughly enjoyed their trip to China 

this week. Checking in their luggage, boarding 

the plane and experiencing the sound of a real 

aircraft made the day more authentic.  

Chinese dragon and lantern dances provided the 

opportunity for children to share their learning 

with their families.  

Mrs Davies was able to provide us with our Chi-

nese Banquet to finish our special day. 

The children and staff really appreciated all the 

adults that were able to come and join us in cel-

ebrating the Chinese New Year. 

Safer Internet Day  
 

From the E-cadets……………………………………. 

On Tuesday it was Safer Internet Day. We did two 

assemblies, one for KS1 and the other for KS2.  

For Key Stage 1 we read them the story of 

‘Smartie the Penguin’ and how he kept safe 

online.  

For Key Stage 2 we showed them photos and 

discussed whether they gave away any personal 

information e.g. their school or address.  

Then throughout the day we did e-safety activi-

ties.  

 

 

BIRTHDAYS— Due to the half term holiday, birthdays falling between 11th February and 

24th February will be celebrated next Friday 17th February in Celebration Assembly 

which starts at 9.10a.m.  


